
 

Date: January 20, 2023 

File: WN – 2023 

2023 - 9 

 

IAM/SOUTHWEST AIRLINES SIGNING BONUS DISCREPANCIES 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

As you are aware, all our IAM District Lodge 142 members at Southwest Airlines should have received their signing bonus in their 

paycheck for Friday, January 20, 2023. Many of you have reached out this morning to inform us that the amount of your signing 

bonus was incorrect.  

IAM and Southwest Airlines leadership have discussed the issue and anyone who did not receive the correct amount of signing 

bonus, based on company seniority, will receive the difference in their next paycheck.  

Thank you for your commitment, patience, and solidarity. With best wishes we remain 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

 

 

JMC/td 

 

 

cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory  

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator  

        DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


